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I do not wish for our state to pass this law because it will be overturned by the 2nd 

amendment and would be a waste of our tax funds. If Oregon is allowing minors to 

drive, but requiring coursework to do so why then shouldn't we include the ability to 

purchase a weapon and gun safety class is required. 


